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Effective the week of September 12th, the Massachusetts Registry of Motor Vehicles will 
begin issuing a revised Certificate of Title.  This revised title will be printed on new paper 
stock and has one major change.  The watermark depicting the Massachusetts State Seal 
will be replaced by the Screaming Eagle Watermark.  
 
The new paper stock will be used for all titles printed, including new titles, duplicate titles, 
and salvage titles.  The current paper stock will no longer be used. 
 
Please note the following: 
 

 All of the other security features remain present and unchanged. 

 The revised Certificates of Title will have a Control Number that is continuous with 
previous stock. 

 All previously issued Certificates of Title are still valid. 
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